World Jet Incorporated

Mr. Rufus James

Fort Lauderdale Executive Airport
6000 NW 21°T AVE

Fort Lauderdale, FI. 33309

Dear Mr. James:

On December 4th, 2012 | received a letter from you outlining some issues with the maintenance
of our property. It is my intent to explain the position of World Jet as well as work with you to
resolve the issues being addressed.

We are consistently maintaining our property at Parcel 8 CE as it demands repair. Currently we
are aware that there are hangar doors that are off the tracks and on the ground on the | row of
T-Hangars. We are preparing to correct these issues so that we may once again rent the
hangars that are not generating any revenue for us.

In regards to Parcel 11 AB, it is our opinion that the buildings are not to the point in which they
require paint. Furthermore, as the decline in the economy is affecting everyone, we are not at
the point that we may dedicate funds to that project. If you could provide some guidance as to
how the determination is made that a building is at the point in which it requires paint, it would
be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,
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Steven Dennis

General Manager

World Jet, Inc.

954-772-7444

CAM 17-0568
Exhibit 3





